
 

Family, Resident, and Staff Update 
November 28, 2024 

COVID-19 Outbreak Update 

Dear St Teresa Place families, residents, and staff, 

Since our last communication on November 21st, 2024, there has been one additional case of 
COVID 19 on Grace West. Here is the current status of the outbreak: 

- Four confirmed positive residents on Grace West 

- No staff cases  

The precautionary measures we took last week remain in place and will be reviewed next week. 

We are doing all we can to contain the outbreak, working closely with our zone’s Medical Officer 
of Health and Alberta Health Services. We are monitoring residents very closely. 

As with previous outbreaks, the outbreak status will be updated at covenantcare.ca by 6 pm every 
Thursday. Please direct questions to me at 587-619-7116 or email STP.Admin@covenatcare.ca. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, patience, and understanding.  
 
 
Emile Enongene 
 
Site Administrator 

http://www.covenantcare.ca/

